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Mai Vang

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 3:19 PM
To: 'Patrick Donohue'
Subject: RE: J2501P/1173 w 7th st
Attachments: 1173 Seventh St W.Graffiti Abatement Order 4-8-24.pdf; 1173 Seventh St W.Photo 

4-12-24.pdf

Hi Mr. Donohue,  
 
You may reach out your concern to the Parks and Recreation Dept.  Their number is 651-266-6400 and email is 
ParksCustomerService@ci.stpaul.mn.us  We will reach out at our end, too.    As to this pending assessment, I can 
put a file together for the hearing on August 22 to be in front of the hearing oƯicer.  It will eventually get deleted as 
there was no before photos.   
 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
 
 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Patrick Donohue <patdonohuerealtor@icloud.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 2:30 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: J2501P/1173 w 7th st 
 
This assessment was a mistake, I talked with someone in the your oƯice about the circumstances, it was a large 
plate glass  window that had a been tagged, they used “rust converter” paint which permanently  etched the glass. 
The cost to replace the window was$1,200. I had a sign painter cover the graƯiti incorporating the business owners 
name and logo to hide the graƯiti, nobody from your staƯ touched my building, I communicated the delay to your 
oƯice in early May of my intention of completing the repairs while waiting to schedule the sign painters. I also 
understand 2 young men where charge with oƯenses relating to the graƯiti, could you please forward their 
information so I can file a suit for damages. Or have someone call me? 
Thanks, 
 
Patrick Donohue  
651-224-4050 
Patdonohuerealtor@icloud.com 
 
Donohue Real Estate 
1035 West 7th street  
“Since 1993 making St Paul a better place to live” 
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